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Please turn off all nonessential electronic devices. 

Our future saints Church services for ages 4-6 is held the first four Sundays 

of each month.  One of the ladies that oversee this gathering will be posted 

at the entrance to the back foyer soon after the start of morning worship 

service at 11 a.m.  You may choose if you wish for your child to participate.  

Nursery is provided each Sunday morning for the smaller children in 

classroom# 10.  

All entrance doors will be locked at 11:15 a.m. & 6:15 p.m. on Sunday’s 

excluding the front entrance by the Pastor’s office. 

 

We are honored to have with us today Bro. Homer Hensley and his wife, 

Wanda. Bro. Homer will be bringing both messages today. Let the Lord use 

him to be a great blessing to you and your family today. Be back with us 

tonight at 6:00 p.m.  

 

Vacation Bible School has came and passed for another summer. A 

heartfelt THANK YOU is extended to each and everyone that helped in any 

way. Sis. Lisa Davidson’s leadership and effort is much appreciated. Pray 

for all the young hearts that were introduced to God’s Word and His 

Church this week.  

 

We will have a special business meeting this afternoon at 5:15 p.m. The 

only topic will be the land issue.  

 

If time allows, we will meet briefly in the small sanctuary prior to service 

tonight (after the business meeting) to discuss Vacation Bible School and 

what we learned this year that will help in our efforts for next year’s event.  

 

Remember – warmer weather is here. Be sure your clothing is appropriate 

for worship and the House of God. 

 

We will be working on the building project Saturday prior to the Auction.  

 

The property adjoining the Church will be auctioned Saturday, June 17
th
. 

As noted our septic system is on this land per an Easement agreed upon 14 

years ago. As you noticed entering the parking lot today the boundary line 

is over further than expected. It is our intention to purchase this land if it 

goes for a reasonable price. The land owner behind the church is interested 

in purchasing some of the land on the lower portion if we are the successful 

bidder. We would have 30 days from the auction date to have full payment. 

We will take up a special offering on June 25
th
 at the conclusion of morning 

service to help with this expense. It is our prayer to not borrow any funds to 

accomplish this purchase.  

 

Help with the building of the Lord’s Church – HOW? By witnessing and 

bringing folks out to worship service. Use your persuasive abilities for a 

good, eternal Christ honoring purpose. Brining souls to sit under the 

preaching of God’s Word is the best act of friendship you could show. 

 

We are still in need of a Toddler Sunday School teacher. Ms. Chelsea will 

soon be united in marriage and leaving us. Children are a blessing, let the 

Lord use you to nurture those blessings into all He would have them to be.  

 

Bro. David Dennison is planning a “Just for Men” fellowship Friday 

evening, June 16
th
.  Speak with Bro. David with any questions. We hope all 

our men can be a part of this.  

 

The Women’s Sunday School Class will soon begin a new series of study: 

Having a Mary Heart in a Martha World: Finding Intimacy with God in the 

Busyness of Life. In order to have enough materials for this study, we are 

asking all ladies interested to sign up with Sis. Tamara. We hope all our 

ladies will join us in this study. We are certain to find that while our lives 

are different, the daily issues we face are the same. Our hope is to build a 

better support system for each other through this study.  

 

Camp Glory information is posted on the bulletin board and sign up sheets 

are in the back foyer. It will be the week of July 24
th
 – 27

th
. We hope your 

schedule will allow you to attend.  

 

The annual Deacon BBQ and Pay Check Sunday will be Sunday, August 

13, 2017. Pay Check Sunday will go toward the purchase of the Land or 

parking lot upgrades. 

 

This week’s nursery worker: Sis. Michelle Kingrey  and Sis. Raven 

Next week’s nursery worker:  Sis. Lisa, Sis. Taylor and Bro. Ty Davidson 
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